
 

Notice No:1259                                      Date: 16.01.2025 

NOTICE   
 

All the faculties and staff members (having taxable income) are requested 

to send the hard copy of their income tax calculation in the prescribed 

format positively by 17.01.2025. They are requested to treat this as 

extremely urgent for the smooth processing of salary bill. 

 
 
 
                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                       
                     Officer-in-Charge 

                    Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

                           New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata – 700156 

                         
                                                                                 

                                                                                                       


